
 

 
 
 
 

17 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
You can watch the recording of the KS3 Information Webinar, that happened on 1 November, by 
visiting the Webinars and Presentations page on our website. 
 
Our apologies for the longer-than-usual wait for this to be published; we have had to edit 
footage where a few young people could be seen on camera, and to secure permissions from 
others where it has not been possible to edit. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 

https://carringtonschool.org/contact/webinars/

